## Please join us for a celebration in honor of

## Debra Herlocher

who is retiring from Millersville University after more than sixteen years of dedicated service

Tuesday		DECEMBER 17, 2019
3:00 - 5:00 PM	ι	Gordinier Hall, Jniversity & Kline Rooms

Please RSVP by December 10 to stupres@millersville.edu or (717) 871-7100

While gifts are not expected, those wishing to honor her on this occasion may direct a monetary gift in her name to the Winter Visual and Performing Arts Center. Please make your check payable to Millersville University, include Mrs. Herlocker's name on the memo line and mail to the Development Office, Duncan Alumni House.